
The redevelopment of the Community Health Centre at Portarlington is progressing well

with concreting works and block work now completed.

Framing for the new section has also finished and there was a delivery this week of the

materials for the roof which is being installed.

Builder Loaram Constructions is anticipating the works will be completed early in the

new year.

The GP clinic, now being operated by epichealth, has continued to operate during the

redevelopment, and BCH is grateful for the understanding and patience of the clinic

patients and BCH clients during this time.
The redevelopment is funded through the Department of Health’s Community Health and
Hospitals Program, and a generous donation from the Portarlington Ladies Auxiliary. 

BUILDING TAKING SHAPE

PORTARLINGTON
REDEVELOPMENT UPDATE




October 2022


For enquiries about the redevelopment project contact BCH Capital Works Manager         
 Michelle Day on M: 0407 514 632 l E: michelle.day@bch.org.au


